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Schneider Community Credit Union Joins Fox Communities Credit Union
Green Bay, Wis. -On May 1, 2022, the partnership between Schneider Community Credit Union (SCCU) and Fox Communities Credit Union (Fox) was made official.
This branch, located at 781 Willard Drive, Green Bay, joins 21 existing Fox locations throughout Green Bay, the Fox Valley, and the Manitowoc areas. All SCCU members and team members are now a valued part of the Fox team.
“We are beyond excited to welcome Schneider Community Credit Union to our Fox family,” said Chris Allen, president, Fox Communities Credit Union. “Both credit unions share a deep understanding of commitment to members and the communities we serve.”
SCCU members will enjoy new benefits including an auto-buying program, personal and business lending programs, financial planning tools and services, and a first-time home buying program.
“This partnership shows how credit unions continue to work together to improve and expand product and service offerings for all members,” said Allen.
###
 
About Fox Communities Credit Union
Fox Communities Credit Union now employs over 450 team members who serve more than 115,000 members, over $2.4 billion in assets, and support 22 branch locations. As a member-owned financial institution since 1937, Fox Communities Credit Union prioritizes people over profits. Fox has and will continue its commitment to remain a vital part of the communities it serves through its support and involvement. More information about Fox Communities Credit Union can be found at www.foxcu.org.
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